
AU softball doubleheader at Medaille postponed
4/06/09

ALFRED, NY The Alfred University softball team's doubleheader at Medaille College, scheduled for Tuesday, April 7,
at 3 p.m., has been postponed. The non-conference games were postponed due to expected inclement weather. No
make-up date has been set. AU (16-2, 2-2 Empire 8) plays next on Saturday, April 11, with a 1 p.m. doubleheader at
Empire 8 Conference foe Elmira College.


